
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Edenside – School Bulletin – 7th June 2024 

Mon 10th June    ALL P5s to bring in ipads and chargers to school. These will stay in school 

until they are issued with new ipads later in the week. 

Tues 11th June     P4 and P5 trip  

      August 2024 – New P1s Parent information Meeting; 6-7pm 

Wed 12th June     P4/5 and P6 trip  

      P1 trip 

Thu 13th June     Kelso Laddie visit to school pm 

      P7 Party 6.15 – 8pm 

Fri 14th June     End of Year evaluations available on Showbie  

Tue 18th, Wed 19th, Thu 20th June P7 Transition Days at Kelso High School 

Tue 18th June     10 – 10.20am P6 ukulele showcase – P6 families invited 

Thu 20th June     August start P1s + current P1 – 6 disco – information below 

Friday 21st June 9-10am  ELC Graduation 

      Non-uniform day – donation of up to £1 to Parent Council funds 

Mon 24th June  1.45pm  P7 Graduation – Showcase and prizegiving (P7 families welcome to join) 

Wed 26th June     P7s trip  

Thu 27th June     50/50 Draw 

Fri 28th June     P7 Guard of honour – 12.15pm – P7 families welcome to join us 

  Last Day of Term – End of School Session, 12.50pm 

 

 P5 and P6 Families – P7 residential 

I am pleased to share with you that we have booked Robinwood for the residential for the current P6 for 

31st March – 2nd April 2025. The cost is £275. We are going to do some fundraising to make the cost for 

you £250. The school will pay the cost of the bus. You can start saving for this on Parentpay. 

I have also booked for the current P5s to go on their P7 residential earlier in the school year, as it is a 

great time for them to bond as P7s. I will be asking the school office to set up savings for you next week. 

The trip is booked for 1st – 3rd September 2025. The cost will be £250. 

Phone Lines and Phone number change 

Please continue to use the number 07388 502879 to contact the school office. 

We are continuing to work with SBC to get a new telephone system installed. When this is in place, we 

will let you know the new phone number. (The old number will ring and ring, but we can’t hear it.) The 

old number will be disconnected when we get a new number. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 2024 

Thank you for coming along and supporting your children during sports day. We made it through a couple of 

showers and even managed to get finished earlier than anticipated. Well done the Roxburghe for winning the 

cup this year. Sports Captains for Roxburgh, Zara and Archie, were delighted to claim the win for their house! 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Jedburgh Trip for P2s and P3s 

P2s and P3s had a fun trip to 

Jedburgh last week. It brought 

their topic of castles alive to 

be able to visit a castle. The 

children (and adults) had a 

great time. 

 

 

 

 

Next school bulletin 

Friday 21st June 


